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Grace Episcopal School provides a Christian environment enabling each child’s development to full potential.
(

May 1, 2018
Dear Parents,

Wow!  Here we are beginning our last month of school.  It always saddens me when I begin the final newsletter for the year – especially when I think about all of the children (and their families) who will be leaving Grace Episcopal School.  It’s the natural progression of events, and I am so proud of each and every student, but I will definitely miss those who are leaving.  You have helped shape Grace School and the people who are a part of it.  Thank you for leaving such wonderful memories for me, and please remember to stop by and visit when you are in the area.  I love to see how the children have grown.

I do look forward to September when I will see lots of familiar faces and quite a few new faces!  Registration is progressing, and a couple of our classes are full and others have only one or two spots remaining.  
To help us continue to improve our school, I value input from our families.  Please complete the survey that came home today and return it to the orange “SURVEYS” box located outside the office by May 17.  The questions will just take a few minutes of your time, but the information we receive from the survey will be invaluable.  Thanks in advance for your help.

April was a month full of fun with butterflies, ladybugs, shaving cream, building projects, and much, much more!   Our May is full of big events, too!

In Chapel we will be celebrating summer birthdays this month in addition to our May birthdays.  June birthdays will be recognized on May 8th, July birthdays on May 15th, and August birthdays on May 22nd.  May birthdays will be celebrated as normal – during the week of the birthday.  Please feel free to come celebrate with us at our Chapel service or just join us on any Tuesday morning. Our Fruit of the Spirit for May is Peace.
Today Mr. Dabbs was here for picture day.  He took class group pictures and individual pictures.  You will receive a proof for individual photos and directions on how to order those if interested. Class group photos will be delivered to the school based on the orders received in the yellow envelopes.
We welcome the Sun City Mad Hatters on Wednesday, May 2nd as we are delighted to hear their rendition of Cinderella.  Feel free to join us if you’d like! They begin at 10:00.
On Wednesday, May 9th our last book order will be placed, so be sure to look at the book orders for your summer reading and gift ideas.  The orders should be in before school is out for the summer.
We will hold our final fire drill on Wednesday, May 9th and our final shelter-in-place drill will be on Thursday, May 17th.  The children have done a great job ALL year on these drills.  You would be amazed how well they go!
On Wednesday, May 16th, we are going to have a Parent/Grandparent Volunteer Appreciation Tea in Room 14 from 12:30-1:00 to show our thanks and gratitude to all of our wonderful volunteers.  A sincere “thank you” goes out to all of you for bestowing on the school your countless gifts of time, talents and treasures throughout this school year.  You have truly given of yourselves to benefit the children and the school, and we 

all thank you for that.  You have helped us make a difference in the lives of these precious children – what an awesome thing to do!  So please stop by before pick-up for snacks and treats! 
On Wednesday, May 23rd, we will be holding a SPLASH DAY on the parking lot.  We will have sprinklers, a water pump, a slurry chute, bubbles, shaving cream, popsicles, and an ice station set up. If you would like to attend with your child’s class, please see the schedule below.  Please send your child to school in clothes that can get wet (no bathing suits necessary).  Also, please put a towel and a dry change of clothing for your child in a labeled, plastic HEB-type bag.  Water shoes are encouraged but not required.  The children will be allowed to go barefoot if preferred.  If you would like to help out on this day, please let me know.  We need a couple of extra hands especially with the younger classes helping children dry off and change into dry clothing. 
Splash Day Schedule

10:00-10:20 Ms. Diane

10:30-10:50 Ms. Margaret W. and Ms. Margaret C.

11:00-11:20 Ms. Debra

11:30-11:50 Ms. Heather and Ms. Andrea

12:00-12:20 Ms. Lisa

12:30-12:50 Ms. Ellen

Our last day of school will be Thursday, May 24th.  Extended care will be available on this day. The End-of-Year Ceremony for Ms. Heather, Ms. Andrea, Ms. Lisa, and Ms. Debra’s classes will be on Thursday, May 24, at 12:30 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  We will have cookies after the program, and we hope all of our parents, grandparents, siblings, etc. will be able to attend! Our End-of-Year/Graduation Program for Ms. Margaret W., Ms. Margaret C., Ms. Diane, and Ms. Ellen’s classes will be in the Parish Hall on Thursday, May 24, at 6:30 p.m.   We will have cake and punch after the evening graduation ceremony.  At both ceremonies the students will be singing songs and receiving their certificates or diplomas.  I hope everyone will be able to attend this very special time with us as we celebrate all of our students!  

Please remember to sign up soon for summer camp!  Classes are forming now for the week of July 23-26 for any children ages 2 through entering fourth graders.  They do not have to be members of GES.  The fee is only $45 if registered by May 31st!  Starting June 1st, the cost goes up to $50.  Beginning July 1st, the cost will be $60/camper.  Signing up early will save you money!  If you have any questions, please let me know.   

The teachers and I have our in-service work day on May 29th, so if you need anything or left anything at the school, we will be here on that day.

If you have any outstanding tuition or registration fees, please settle your accounts before the last day of school.  We rely on the collection of these fees to meet our payroll and pay our bills.  Thank you for your help with this.

If you need anything or have any questions, please stop by the office and let me know. 

Have a happy, safe, healthy summer.  

Sincerely,

Ginny Herbert, Head of School                                           
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